
November 28, 2016 

The Honorable Jack Lew  
Secretary of the Treasury  
Department of the Treasury  
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW  
Washington D. C. 20220 

Dear Secretary Lew: 

A telephonic meeting of the Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee was held on  
Wednesday, November 17 to consider the candidate designs for the medal honoring  
you as Secretary of the Treasury. 

After reviewing the designs, the Committee unanimously recommend Lew-0-0lA as  
the obverse and Lew R-05 for the reverse. The inclusion of Harriet Tubman’s quote  
along with the Ellis Island building made the reverse recommendation particularly  
meaningful to the Committee. 

We are all honored to have served under your direction and wish you the best. 

Sincerely,

Mary N. Lannin 
Chair
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